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 The 
The Students of Public Administration Department were taken to   “The Himachal Pradesh Institute 

of Public Administration popularly known as HIPA was established on January 1, 1974 at Fairlawn’s a 

place about 12 kms, from Shimla on the Mashobra road. The Institute is located in a building with a 

historical past. Mrs Jyoti Rana HAS, Joint Director HIPA guided the students on the different issues 

related to young generations like drugs etc. She guided the students on the issues related to the 

career counselling also. There are few presentations also on RTI Act and Career Counselling given by 

Dr R.K.Kapoor, who lead them how to select their career after completing their graduation. The 

students also enjoyed and learned many valuable things and they went to the library also of HIPA 

which is a collection of many books. Dr Sarita Sharda and Dr Purnima Thaper teachers of Public 

Administration accompany the students to HIPA. 

 


